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Dear Participant, 

I am pleased to inform you that you have been selected as a participant of the 
International Brain Research Organization (IBRO) supported 3rd IBRO/APRC Chandigarh 
Neuroscience School to be held at University Institute of Pharmaceutical Sciences, Panjab 
University, Chandigarh, India, from November 10-16, 2019. During the School you will be 
given an opportunity to attend lectures of Eminent Neuroscientists and interact closely 
with senior neuroscientists from different countries. Detailed information about the 
School will be available at a later time. You are expected to arrive at Chandigarh, India on 
November 10, 2019 (Sunday) and leave on November 17, 2019 (Sunday Morning). You 
are required to present your recent research findings in the school. 

Support from IBRO will be provided to cover your 3rd AC train/bus fare from 
your city, accommodation and meals at Panjab University, Chandigarh. Please plan your 
travel and book your tickets. You will be staying at university accommodation (on sharing 
basis) during the whole period of the School. Your travel expenses will be reimbursed to 
you at Panjab University. Please keep all original tickets/bills securely with you. Please 
bring tickets of your return journey also with you otherwise the fare may not be 
reimbursed for your return journey. 

Herewith, I am enclosing format for participant’s information. You are 
requested to fill the information in desired format and e-mail by October 05, 2019. You 
are required to present your recent research findings in the school. Please submit 
abstract for poster presentation of your research work. 

I look forward to welcoming you at Panjab University, Chandigarh. 

Warm Regards  

Sincerely yours 

 

Dr Anurag Kuhad 

M. Pharm., PhD, MNASc, MNAMS 
Organizing Secretary – IBRO/APRC Chandigarh Neuroscience School 
University Institute of Pharmaceutical Sciences 
Panjab University, Chandigarh-160014 
E-mail: ibro.inspire@gmail.com 
Mobile: +91-9915173064 


